
 

 

HUB Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows meeting Aug 11, 2016 

 

Note: this meeting is our annual Pizza-in-the-Park committee member appreciation event and will 

be held in Memorial Peace Park.  

 

In attendance:    

Regrets:  

 

Agenda 

 

Past events: 

 

None. 

 

Our upcoming events: 

 

 Sept. 17, 10 am – 2 pm: GETI Fest (Barry) 

 

 Oct. 24 - 30: Fall Bike to Work?? 

 

Other: 

 

 Potential bike maintenance workshops for interested parties. 

 

 Proposal for 30 km/h speed limits on 224th between Dewdney and Lougheed / presentation to 

Council. (Ivan) 

 

 Meeting with David Pollock (MR Engineering). (Ivan, Barry) 

 

 New traffic circle at 117th and Steeves. 

 

 Further bike donations for immigrants/refugees/youth (Peter, Barry, Dave, Jackie) 

 

 Tri-Cities meeting update (Peter)? 

 

FYI: 

 

 Aug. 13: 3-bridges group ride, organized by HUB Surrey. The Surrey group starts from Robin Park in 

Surrey at 11 am. Includes pub lunch either at 11:30 at the Gillnetter Pub along Haney Bypass (at Pitt 

River Road) at 11:30 or 12:00 at Foamers Folly in Pitt Meadows. Route: 

https://ridewithgps.com/routes/8835134 RSVP to Tim Yzerman: timyzerman@gmail.com. 

 

 Aug. 21, 10:30 am - 1 pm: The HUB Member and Volunteer Picnic in Stanley Park, Miniature 

Railway picnic site. This event is a celebration of everyone that has supported HUB's work over the 

last year and we would love to see lots of our committee members there so that we can thank you in 

person for all of the time and energy you have devoted to making cycling better in Metro Vancouver. 

Free food, drinks, free bike maintenance, bike obstacle course, boccee ball. If you, and your family 

and friends, would like to attend please register on our website. 

 

https://ridewithgps.com/routes/8835134
https://bikehub.ca/membership-and-volunteer-appreciation-picnic


 

 

 Sept. 12, 2:30 - 5:00 pm: HUB will be hosting a free advocacy workshop at the 2016 Pro Walk / Pro 

Bike / Pro Place Conference in Vancouver (September 12-15). The Workshop is at Sheraton Wall 

Centre. All HUB committee members are invited. Register here.  
 

 

 

 

Annual allowance:  

Allowance for 2016/2017: $400. 

Expenses so far: $10 registration Earth Day, $35.65 pizza for volunteers bike cleaning and $20 tire tubes 

for Cycle Recycle, tent: $ 150?  (balance approx. $184 as of May 12). 

Total cash donations: $37.30. 

http://walkbikeplaces.org/
http://walkbikeplaces.org/
http://center.uoregon.edu/NCBW/2016/program/session_details.php?sessionid=13988351

